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Final Meeting of Ad Hoc Tri-Agency Committee 
The Tri-Agency Ad Hoc Committee for Fire and Emergency Medical Services, composed of representatives from the 
Orinda City Council, Moraga Town Council and Moraga Orinda Fire District Board, convened on April 11 and heard 
presentations from two citizens' groups with opposing points of view, FAIR (Fire and Infrastructure Renewal) and 
OrindaCARES (Orinda Citizens Against Reducing Emergency Services). Though the Committee acknowledged the 
necessity of improvements to area roads and water infrastructure, further meetings will not be held, and Committee 
members will report back to their respective jurisdictions with recommendations. Orinda City Council member Amy 
Worth asked MOFD representatives to prepare further recommendations on water delivery infrastructure needs. A.
Auzers 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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